PARLIAMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION NO: 2379 
DATE OF PUBLICATION:
QUESTION PAPER NO: 
DATE OF REPLY:  23 June 2015

Ms V van Dyk (DA) to ask the Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services:

What is the status of the revision of the Electronic Communications Amendment Act, Act 1 of 2014? 				No: NW2744E
REPLY: 
The Department is not reviewing the Electronic Communications Amendment Act, Act 1 of 2014, as amendment Acts are normally not reviewed.
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